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S PA C E S
October 1, 1987

K e a Ta w a n a
c/o Humanity Baptist Churcii
235 Bergen Avenue
Newark, New Jersey 07102

Dear Kea,

I'm sorry we didn't get to tall< on tlie phone a few nights ago. By the time
Camilo got me on the phone and gave me your number it was too late.

I wanted to tell you for a long time how much I have enjoyed your most
wonderful arl<. Unfortunately, most everything I Icnow is from Camilo,
pictures, the enthusiastic stories of friends, and what I've read in the
papers. I hope to correct that on my next trip to the East, which will give
me a chance to visit. Meeting you and seeing your Ark is the only reason I
can think of, to make the trip to Newark.

You have friends you have not met yet who support your dreams, all over
the country. Keep up the good fight! SPACES will continue to help as best
we can - our prayers are with ypul

My best.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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